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Friday 5th June 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Phased Re-opening of the School  
 
I hope that you are all well and have enjoyed some of the lovely sunshine over the past 
couple of weeks.  
 

You will know that last week the Prime Minister informed the nation that the government’s 
tests have been sufficiently met for schools to reopen to more children.  
 

The school intends to work towards the timetable that I laid out the letters from Paul 
Marray, Chair of Trustees of Communitas Education Trust, and my own letter dated 28th 
May.  
 

To remind you, this is set out below:  
 

Week beginning School reopens to these children 

8th June Children of key works and children of families most in need of support. 
We have spoken to you if this applies to your child. 

15th June Year 6 children will start to return to school. 
We have spoken to you if this applies to your child. 

 

Remote learning will continue for all other year groups until further notice. We will be in 
touch with you at a later date to discuss the possibility of children in other year groups 
returning – please do not bring your child to school until we have contacted you about 
this.  
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me on office@jdacademy.org.uk if you have any 
questions.  
 

Take care, 
 
 

 
Jo Rooney 
Headteacher 
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